
No Man’s Land                  April 2023 

 

Since the winter ‘,dy up’ and hedge trimming we have seen snowdrops and daffodils 
in bloom which were planted some ,me ago and welcome violets. 

 

The area will be le= to grow through Spring and Summer maintaining a path for 
walking through the centre.  We will con,nue to add wild flower plants – some 
cow/oxslips and also ox eye daisies to go in.  The ‘grassless’ area near the end of St 
Mary’s Close is to be seeded and, Nature being as she is, there will probably be a 
need to remove pernicious weeds on occasion..   

 

Hopefully the addi,onal yellow raJle seeds scaJered in the autumn will become 
thriving plants to discourage the grass and encourage more wild flowers. 


